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January 3, 2012
Lorri Bingham
XTO Energy Inc.

382 Road 3100
Aztec NM, 87410

Re: Eaton A #1E, B, 25, 29N, 11W, 30-045-24437

Dear Ms. Bingham,

The 2011 Packer Leakage Test on the referenced well indicates communication between
the producible zones.

In order to comply with OCD Rule 19.15.16.15.A, you are hereby directed to initiate
remedial activity and retest the well to show separation of the zones prior to April 7,
2012.

Plcasc reference: RBDMS BP 1200348888 on all future correspondence.

Notfy the Aztec OCD 1 time to witness the retest.

Thank you,

Brandon Powell
Inspection and Enforcement Staff Manager

CC: Well File
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